United States Air Force

Scoping Comment Form
Environmental Assessment

Please record your comments on this form to let U.S. Air Force and Cannon Air Force Base (AFB) know what environmental
factors you want considered in the development of an Environmental Assessment (EA) addressing the potential environmental
consequences from establishing a low altitude tactical navigation (LATN) area in northern New Mexico and southern
Colorado. You may submit your comments by:

1) Email to: 27SOWPublicAffairs@cannon.af.mil or
2) Mailing this form to:

Cannon AFB Public Affairs Office
110 E Sextant Avenue, Suite 1150
Cannon AFB, NM 88103

All comments must be postmarked or received no later than October 4, 2010, to be considered in the Draft EA.

Public comments are requested pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), 42 USC 4321, et seq. All written comments
received during the comment period will be considered during Draft EA preparation. Your provision of private address information with your
comment is voluntary. Your private address information will not be released in the Draft EA or for any other purpose, unless required by
law. However, your private address information will be used to compile the mailing list for the Draft EA distribution. Failure to provide such
information will result in your name not being included on the distribution list.

Name:

Organization/Affiliation:
Address:*
City, State, Zip Code:

Comments:

Visit www.cannon.af.mil for project information and to download a copy of this comment form.

*Provide your mailing address to receive future notices about the Cannon AFB LATN EA.



